
 
 

 
Office of Postdoctoral Affairs  
MONDAY, AUGUST 29, 2011 
 
The Boston University School of Medicine, Division of Graduate Medical Sciences Office of Postdoctoral 
Affairs cordially invites you to attend the National Postdoc Appreciation Week Ice Cream Social for BUMC 
postdocs. 
 

 
The Ice Cream Social will take place at the School of 
Medicine on the Talbot Green on Monday, September 19, 
2011, from 3:00 - 4:30 p.m.  In case of bad weather, the Ice 
Cream Social will be held in BU School of Medicine, Hiebert 
Lounge on the 14

th
 floor. 

 
This is an exciting event to celebrate the contributions and 
achievements of BUMC postdocs and provide the 
opportunity to have fun and to meet other members of the 
BUMC community. 
 
 
 
 
You may RSVP online at: 
 

http://www.bumc.bu.edu/gms/establishment-of-office-of-post-doctoral-affairs-opa/rsvp-ice-cream-social/.  
 
Please give the Office of Postdoctoral Affairs a call at (617) 638-5244 if you require further information. 
 
We all look forward seeing you in September for the National Postdoc Appreciation Week Ice Cream Social. 
 

 

 
 
 

http://www.bumc.bu.edu/gms/gateway/post-doc/
http://www.bumc.bu.edu/gms/establishment-of-office-of-post-doctoral-affairs-opa/rsvp-ice-cream-social/


 
 
 


